
Quality. Service. Value. 
wawater.com 

December 16, 2022 

VIA E-FILING 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Please do not re-docket! This is part of docket UW-220859! 

Dear Amanda Maxwell: 

In docket UW-220859, Washington Water Service Company requests the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission waive Washington Administrative Code 480-110-425 
which requires 30-day notice to customers and potential customers of changes in the terms and 
conditions of existing services and/or ownership. 

In a previous submission, Washington Water Service Company provided the results of 
the vote by the homeowners of the Driftwood Valley Association’s meeting held September 25, 
2021. At the Association’s meeting, Washington Water Service Company provided information 
to the homeowners and proposed to purchase the Driftwood Valley Water System. The 
Association approval to purchase the water system came from the homeowners. As such, the 
customers are aware of Washington Water Service Company acquiring and operating the water 
system. Washington Water Service Company provided the outcome of the vote in its December 
8, 2022, submission. 

After discussions with Commission staff, Washington Water Service Company also sent 
out notices to the customers of the Driftwood Valley Association on December 9, 2022, stating 
how customers can contact the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at its open 
meeting on December 22, 2022. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Brown, General Manager 
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